
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 2nd October 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
This is a brief reminder of the Early Years Maths Workshop that will take place in the 
school hall, next Monday 9th October at 5.00pm. 
 
This information evening for parents will guide you through exactly how we teach 
maths at school in your child’s reception year and, crucially, what you can do to 
support your child at home to ensure their optimum progression. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 

   
 
 
Miss Davis and Miss Hansford. 
 

 

 


